
Attorney Christopher Ferreira Joins the Team

Christopher Ferreira has joined our banking and commercial transactions, bankruptcy and creditors’ 
remedies, business law, and real estate practice areas. Chris focuses his practice on banking 
and finance. His work includes all aspects of major commercial and industrial lending, including 
traditional asset-backed financing, real estate and construction financing, government guaranteed 
financing, equipment and leasehold financing, mezzanine and subordinated debt financing, and loan 
participation and inter-creditor arrangements. Chris received his J.D. from William Mitchell College of 
Law and his B.S., magna cum laude, from Northeastern University. Prior to joining Moss & Barnett,  
Chris was in private practice in Minnesota and western Wisconsin for over 15 years.

Chris Ferreira

New Shareholders

We are pleased to announce that two of our attorneys have been 
elected shareholders:  Shannon Bixby-Pankratz and Shanna 
Strowbridge. Shannon, who is a member of our family law practice 
area, has been with the firm since 2006. Prior to joining our firm, 
Shannon served a clerkship for a Hennepin County District Court 
judge specifically assigned to family court matters. She has almost 
ten additional years of experience providing assessments and 
recommendations to judicial officers. Shanna, who is a member 
of our business law and real estate practice areas, has been 
practicing law since 2000. Prior to joining our firm in 2011, she was a 
shareholder at a local law firm and served as in-house counsel for a 
real estate developer and property management company.

Shanna Strowbridge and Shannon Bixby-Pankratz

Dave Senger and Tom Shroyer were recently re-elected to  
three-year terms as members of the firm’s board of directors. Dave 
serves as the firm’s Chairman of the Board and is chair of our wealth 
preservation and estate planning practice area and is also a member 
of our business law practice area. Tom serves as the firm’s President 
and Chief Executive Officer and is a member of our litigation practice 
area. They each will continue practicing law on a full-time basis in 
addition to handling their management responsibilities. Dave and 
Tom join returning directors, Kevin Busch, Brian Grogan, Rick 
Johnson, and Susan Rhode.

Chris Stall, a member of our business law practice area, and 
Marsha Stolt, co-chair of our intellectual property practice area, 
have been appointed as adjunct directors for 2013. Adjunct directors 
are shareholders who serve as non-voting members on our board of 
directors for one year. The adjunct director program is intended to 
train future leaders of the firm.

From left to right: Marsha Stolt, Chris Stall, Tom Shroyer, and Dave Senger
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